
Members,

As a follow up to our Green Alert last week on the immigration bills that passed
and the template MOA, please see the linked brief from FPCA GC David
Marsey. The MOA that was distributed last week, is attached again for your
convenience.  Director Keefe is seeking participation from as many
municipalities as possible, as soon as possible. Please review the attached
MOA and secondary guidance on how to transmit directly to ICE will be
forthcoming. If you know you will be executing an MOA, please advise FPCA by
email at jpritt@fpca.com.

This is a very fluid situation as new details on possible training are being
discussed. The FPCA will provide details and updates as they are known.

Thank you,

Cookie

Jennifer C. Pritt
Executive Director
Florida Police Chiefs Association (FPCA)
850-219-3631
jpritt@fpca.com
Faithfully serving Florida's Police Chiefs
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